From: Williams, Edward < Edward. Williams@bakertilly.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 9:05 AM

To: Scherlen, Tom Subject: Meeting link

Attention: This email was sent from someone outside of City of Amarillo. Always use caution when opening attachments or clicking links from unknown senders or when receiving unexpected emails.

Click here to join our meeting

Edward G Williams Director



Baker Tilly US, LLP T: +1 (214) 842 6478 | M: +1 (214) 608 6363 17 Cowboys Way, Suite 800, Frisco, TX, 75034 edward.williams@bakertilly.com | bakertilly.com









Baker Tilly US, LLP, trading as Baker Tilly, is a member of the global network of Baker Tilly International Ltd., the members of which are separate and independent legal entities.

BakerTilly US Confidentiality Notice: This message is being sent by BakerTilly US. It is intended exclusively for the individuals and entities to which it is addressed. This communication, including any attachments, may contain information that is proprietary, privileged, confidential, including information that is protected under the HIPAA privacy rules, or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this message or any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by email and delete all copies of this message. This message is protected by applicable legal privileges and is confidential. Tax advice, if any, contained in this communication was not intended or written to be used by any taxpayer for the purpose of avoiding penalties.

From: Williams, Edward < Edward. Williams@bakertilly.com>

Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 10:46 AM

To: Scherlen, Tom

Subject: RE: Amarillo City Manager Update

You don't often get email from edward.williams@bakertilly.com. Learn why this is important

Attention: This email was sent from someone outside of City of Amarillo. Always use caution when opening attachments or clicking links from unknown senders or when receiving unexpected emails. Good morning, Councilmember Scherlen!

Hope you had a great weekend. Let me know a good day and time to chat and catch up this week. We are looking great!

Edward

Edward G Williams Director



Baker Tilly US, LLP
T: +1 (214) 842 6478 | M: +1 (214) 608 6363
17 Cowboys Way, Suite 800, Frisco, TX, 75034
edward.williams@bakertilly.com | bakertilly.com









Baker Tilly US, LLP, trading as Baker Tilly, is a member of the global network of Baker Tilly International Ltd., the members of which are separate and independent legal entities.

From: Scherlen, Tom <Tom.Scherlen@amarillo.gov> Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 4:50 AM

To: Williams, Edward < Edward. Williams@bakertilly.com >

Subject: Re: Amarillo City Manager Update

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Thank you so much for the update.

Get Outlook for iOS
Tom Scherlen
Amarillo City Council
Place 3

From: Williams, Edward < Edward. Williams@bakertilly.com >

Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 5:10:22 PM

To: Stanley, Cole < Cole. Stanley@amarillo.gov >; Craft, Josh < Josh. Craft@amarillo.gov >; Tipps, Don

<Don.Tipps@amarillo.gov>; Scherlen, Tom < Tom.Scherlen@amarillo.gov>; Simpson, Les < Les.Simpson@amarillo.gov>

Cc: Coggins, Stephanie < Stephanie.Coggins@amarillo.gov >; Edwards, Karen < Karen.Edwards@bakertilly.com >;

Thompson, Carrie < Carrie. Thompson@bakertilly.com >

Subject: Amarillo City Manager Update

You don't often get email from edward.williams@bakertilly.com. Learn why this is important

Attention: This email was sent from someone outside of City of Amarillo. Always use caution when opening attachments or clicking links from unknown senders or when receiving unexpected emails.

Mayor Stanley,
Councilmember Craft,
Councilmember Tipps,
Councilmember Scherlen,
Councilmember Simpson,
City Secretary Coggins,

Dear Mayor, Councilmembers, & City Secretary:

This email, and any attachments, may constitute a public record of the City of Amarillo, and may be subject to public disclosure under the Texas Public Information Act.

Please do not "reply all" to this e-mail.

I am pleased to notify you that we launched the Amarillo City Manager Executive Recruitment earlier today, which is a couple of day earlier than scheduled. Over the next couple of days, we will announce the opportunity on multiple locations, including a LinkedIn posting. We will also provide you with weekly updates on the progress of this exciting recruitment. Click the link below or copy and paste the link in your preferred browser to see the announcement.

https://www.governmentjobs.com/careers/bakertilly/jobs/4407669/city-manager-amarillo-texas

Ms. Coggins, please consider sharing this announcement with your Human Resources Department and encourage them to share this announcement on your https://careers.amarillo.gov/ page with an invitation to apply on the Baker Tilly Public Sector Executive Recruitment Page.

Best wishes,

Edward

Edward G Williams Director



Baker Tilly US, LLP T: +1 (214) 842 6478 | M: +1 (214) 608 6363 17 Cowboys Way, Suite 800, Frisco, TX, 75034 edward.williams@bakertilly.com | bakertilly.com









BakerTilly US Confidentiality Notice: This message is being sent by BakerTilly US. It is intended exclusively for the individuals and entities to which it is addressed. This communication, including any attachments, may contain information that is proprietary, privileged, confidential, including information that is protected under the HIPAA privacy rules, or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this message or any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by email and delete all copies of this message. This message is protected by applicable legal privileges and is confidential. Tax advice, if any, contained in this communication was not intended or written to be used by any taxpayer for the purpose of avoiding penalties.

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast.

From:

Scherlen, Tom

Sent:

Monday, March 25, 2024 11:33 AM

To:

Williams, Edward

Subject:

Re: Amarillo City Manager Update

Thursday morning would be the best if that works for you.

From: Williams, Edward < Edward. Williams@bakertilly.com >

Date: Monday, March 25, 2024 at 10:46 AM

To: Scherlen, Tom <Tom.Scherlen@amarillo.gov>

Subject: RE: Amarillo City Manager Update

You don't often get email from edward.williams@bakertilly.com. Learn why this is important

Attention: This email was sent from someone outside of City of Amarillo. Always use caution when opening attachments or clicking links from unknown senders or when receiving unexpected emails.

Good morning, Councilmember Scherlen!

Hope you had a great weekend. Let me know a good day and time to chat and catch up this week. We are looking great!

Edward

Edward G Williams Director



Baker Tilly US, LLP T: +1 (214) 842 6478 | M: +1 (214) 608 6363 17 Cowboys Way, Suite 800, Frisco, TX, 75034 edward.williams@bakertilly.com | bakertilly.com









Baker Tilly US, LLP, trading as Baker Tilly, is a member of the global network of Baker Tilly International Ltd., the members of which are separate and independent legal entities.

From: Scherlen, Tom <Tom.Scherlen@amarillo.gov> Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 4:50 AM

To: Williams, Edward < Edward. Williams@bakertilly.com >

Subject: Re: Amarillo City Manager Update

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Thank you so much for the update.

Get Outlook for iOS

Tom Scherlen Amarillo City Council Place 3

From: Williams, Edward < Edward. Williams@bakertilly.com >

Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 5:10:22 PM

To: Stanley, Cole < Cole.Stanley@amarillo.gov >; Craft, Josh < Josh.Craft@amarillo.gov >; Tipps, Don

<Don.Tipps@amarillo.gov>; Scherlen, Tom <<u>Tom.Scherlen@amarillo.gov</u>>; Simpson, Les <<u>Les.Simpson@amarillo.gov</u>>

Cc: Coggins, Stephanie < Stephanie.Coggins@amarillo.gov >; Edwards, Karen < Karen.Edwards@bakertilly.com >;

Thompson, Carrie < Carrie. Thompson@bakertilly.com >

Subject: Amarillo City Manager Update

You don't often get email from edward.williams@bakertilly.com. Learn why this is important

Attention: This email was sent from someone outside of City of Amarillo. Always use caution when opening attachments or clicking links from unknown senders or when receiving unexpected emails.

Mayor Stanley, Councilmember Craft, Councilmember Tipps, Councilmember Scherlen, Councilmember Simpson, City Secretary Coggins,

Dear Mayor, Councilmembers, & City Secretary:

This email, and any attachments, may constitute a public record of the City of Amarillo, and may be subject to public disclosure under the Texas Public Information Act.

Please do not "reply all" to this e-mail.

I am pleased to notify you that we launched the Amarillo City Manager Executive Recruitment earlier today, which is a couple of day earlier than scheduled. Over the next couple of days, we will announce the opportunity on multiple locations, including a LinkedIn posting. We will also provide you with weekly updates on the progress of this exciting recruitment. Click the link below or copy and paste the link in your preferred browser to see the announcement.

https://www.governmentjobs.com/careers/bakertilly/jobs/4407669/city-manager-amarillo-texas

Ms. Coggins, please consider sharing this announcement with your Human Resources Department and encourage them to share this announcement on your https://careers.amarillo.gov/ page with an invitation to apply on the Baker Tilly Public Sector Executive Recruitment Page.

Best wishes,

Edward

Edward G Williams Director



Baker Tilly US, LLP T: +1 (214) 842 6478 | M: +1 (214) 608 6363 17 Cowboys Way, Suite 800, Frisco, TX, 75034 edward.williams@bakertilly.com | bakertilly.com









Baker Tilly US, LLP, trading as Baker Tilly, is a member of the global network of Baker Tilly International Ltd., the members of which are separate and independent legal entities.

BakerTilly US Confidentiality Notice: This message is being sent by BakerTilly US. It is intended exclusively for the individuals and entities to which it is addressed. This communication, including any attachments, may contain information that is proprietary, privileged, confidential, including information that is protected under the HIPAA privacy rules, or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this message or any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by email and delete all copies of this message. This message is protected by applicable legal privileges and is confidential. Tax advice, if any, contained in this communication was not intended or written to be used by any taxpayer for the purpose of avoiding penalties.

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast.

From:

Scherlen, Tom

Sent:

Monday, March 25, 2024 5:27 PM

To:

Williams, Edward

Subject:

Accepted: Check in with Councilmember Scherlen

From:

Scherlen, Tom

Sent:

Friday, February 9, 2024 8:27 PM

To:

Williams, Edward

Subject:

Accepted: Amarillo City Manager Profile Development - Councilmember Scherlen

\$

Scherlen, Tom From:

Monday, March 25, 2024 12:59 PM Sent:

Williams, Edward To:

Re: Check in with Councilmember Scherlen Subject:

I am sorry but I need Thursday morning.

Get Outlook for iOS

Tom Scherlen Amarillo City Council Place 3

From: Williams, Edward < Edward. Williams@bakertilly.com >

Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 12:43:35 PM To: Scherlen, Tom <Tom.Scherlen@amarillo.gov> Subject: Check in with Councilmember Scherlen When: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 10:00 AM-10:25 AM.

Where: Microsoft Teams Meeting

You don't often get email from edward.williams@bakertilly.com. Learn why this is important

Attention: This email was sent from someone outside of City of Amarillo. Always use caution when opening attachments or clicking links from unknown senders or when receiving unexpected emails.

Happy Monday, Councilmember Scherlen!

Below is a link to Microsoft Teams chat. Looking forward to catching up.

Click here to join our meeting

Meeting ID: 220 146 950 661

Passcode: 8Sydib

Edward

Edward G Williams Director



Baker Tilly US, LLP T: +1 (214) 842 6478 | M: +1 (214) 608 6363 17 Cowboys Way, Suite 800, Frisco, TX, 75034 edward.williams@bakertilly.com | bakertilly.com











Baker Tilly US, LLP, trading as Baker Tilly, is a member of the global network of Baker Tilly International Ltd., the members of which are separate and independent legal entities.

BakerTilly US Confidentiality Notice: This message is being sent by BakerTilly US. It is intended exclusively for the individuals and entities to which it is addressed. This communication, including any attachments, may contain information that is proprietary, privileged, confidential, including information that is protected under the HIPAA privacy rules, or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this message or any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by email and delete all copies of this message. This message is protected by applicable legal privileges and is confidential. Tax advice, if any, contained in this communication was not intended or written to be used by any taxpayer for the purpose of avoiding penalties.

From:

Scherlen, Tom

Sent:

Wednesday, February 28, 2024 4:50 AM

To:

Williams, Edward

Subject:

Re: Amarillo City Manager Update

Thank you so much for the update.

Get Outlook for iOS

Tom Scherlen Amarillo City Council

Place 3

From: Williams, Edward < Edward. Williams@bakertilly.com >

Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 5:10:22 PM

To: Stanley, Cole <Cole.Stanley@amarillo.gov>; Craft, Josh <Josh.Craft@amarillo.gov>; Tipps, Don

<Don.Tipps@amarillo.gov>; Scherlen, Tom <Tom.Scherlen@amarillo.gov>; Simpson, Les <Les.Simpson@amarillo.gov>

Cc: Coggins, Stephanie <Stephanie.Coggins@amarillo.gov>; Edwards, Karen <Karen.Edwards@bakertilly.com>;

Thompson, Carrie < Carrie. Thompson@bakertilly.com>

Subject: Amarillo City Manager Update

You don't often get email from edward.williams@bakertilly.com. Learn why this is important

Attention: This email was sent from someone outside of City of Amarillo. Always use caution when opening attachments or clicking links from unknown senders or when receiving unexpected emails.

Mayor Stanley, Councilmember Craft, Councilmember Tipps, Councilmember Scherlen, Councilmember Simpson, City Secretary Coggins,

Dear Mayor, Councilmembers, & City Secretary:

This email, and any attachments, may constitute a public record of the City of Amarillo, and may be subject to public disclosure under the Texas Public Information Act.

Please do not "reply all" to this e-mail.

I am pleased to notify you that we launched the Amarillo City Manager Executive Recruitment earlier today, which is a couple of day earlier than scheduled. Over the next couple of days, we will announce the opportunity on multiple locations, including a LinkedIn posting. We will also provide you with weekly updates on the progress of this exciting recruitment. Click the link below or copy and paste the link in your preferred browser to see the announcement.

https://www.governmentjobs.com/careers/bakertilly/jobs/4407669/city-manager-amarillo-texas

Ms. Coggins, please consider sharing this announcement with your Human Resources Department and encourage them to share this announcement on your https://careers.amarillo.gov/ page with an invitation to apply on the Baker Tilly Public Sector Executive Recruitment Page.

Best wishes,

Edward

Edward G Williams Director



Baker Tilly US, LLP T: +1 (214) 842 6478 | M: +1 (214) 608 6363 17 Cowboys Way, Suite 800, Frisco, TX, 75034 edward.williams@bakertilly.com | bakertilly.com









Baker Tilly US, LLP, trading as Baker Tilly, is a member of the global network of Baker Tilly International Ltd., the members of which are separate and independent legal entities.

BakerTilly US Confidentiality Notice: This message is being sent by BakerTilly US. It is intended exclusively for the individuals and entities to which it is addressed. This communication, including any attachments, may contain information that is proprietary, privileged, confidential, including information that is protected under the HIPAA privacy rules, or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this message or any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by email and delete all copies of this message. This message is protected by applicable legal privileges and is confidential. Tax advice, if any, contained in this communication was not intended or written to be used by any taxpayer for the purpose of avoiding penalties.